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In an the Glen Shopping  
in Victoria in  2018, a scissor 
lift dropped  
notice while an air plumber was working on 
it. Luckily was seriously on this  
oc

 

This was an incident. CFMEU 
advised members avoid model 
the time until it could 
this was a problem or a fault 
could be and 

 

Over the two months since the CFMEU      
initially issued an members avoid 
using the 1932R, confirmed 

there is a dangerous with this  
model and they should removed from 
service 

 

A from confirming the lift 
model 1932R can be found 

and be used 
members’ refusal a  

machine of this  

If you come across a scissor 
lift  1932R please

advise Health 
and Safety Rep and ensure 
scissor lift is tagged  out of use. 
Please your CFMEU             
Organiser or call the safety    
hotline if you have any concerns. 

Contact the SAFETY HOTLINE: 

(07) 3231 4615 

qnt.cfmeu.org.au 

DO NOT USE 

LIFT MODEL  


